

September 26, 2017

Kirk Stafford Golden Hills Mustang Club PO Box 497 Fairfield, CA 94533-0049

Dear Kirk,

Thank you for your recent contribution of \$1,000.00. We appreciate your support for our military families who have sacrificed so much to defend our freedom.

Wounded Warriors Family Support has a mission to serve the families of those who have been wounded, injured or killed during combat operations. The families of our casualties suffer in many ways: some financially, some psychologically.

We are honored to serve military families through programs that improve the quality of life for Soldiers, spouses, children, and caregivers. These programs include family retreats, respite care, and mobility equipped vehicles.

Our service to hundreds of families across the country would not be possible without the generosity of Americans like you. Please know how much we appreciate your kindness and how important you are to our mission.

Semper Sidelis!

John D. Folsom Colonel, United States Marine Corps, Research esident and Founder

In accordance with the requirements outlined in section 501(c)(3) of the IRS code, no goods or services were given in consideration of this gift. Therefore, the full amount of your gift stated above is tax deductible. If you itemize deductions on your tax return, retain this acknowledgement in your files to substantiate your charitable gift to the IRS